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MARKETING BULLETIN

Date:                       January 13th, 2022 

From:  Tom Tillman, Director of Marketing 

Subject:  CUS600M /SF (single AC fuse) option removal

TDK-Lambda is removing the single AC fuse (/SF) option from the CUS600M series of AC/DC 
power supplies. Only the standard dual AC fuse models will be offered, which is acceptable for 
all applications where the end equipment is not hard wired to a circuit breaker panel. 

No units with the /SF suffix have been shipped or are on order at this time. 

If you have any questions on this, please contact TDK-Lambda Americas. 

Sincerely, 

Tom Tillman 
Director of Marketing 


